
To:        Mr. John Stevenson  
        Ontario Securities Commission  
 
CC:        Honorable Iris Evans  
        Minister of Finance  
 
I am writing because I am concerned about the proposed regulatory changes regarding 
investments.  I strongly object to these proposals as I do not wish to divulge my personal financial 
information in order to be allowed to invest in exempt market securities.  My financial decisions 
need not be scrutinized by anyone but myself.  These regulations are unnecessary and offensive 
to people who wish to maintain control of their own financial future.  Please reject this proposal.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
David Millott 


